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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL 

 
In this week’s newsletter we have some more fantastic work that has been completed by the children at home including 
some excellent work in Science, Sociology, Food Technology, Art and Textiles and Design & Technology. 
 
We have been busy making the final preparations in readiness for the return of Year 10 and have prepared a video on 
what they can expect when they return to school on Monday. The video has been sent to Year 10 and will also be 
available to view on the school website. 
 
Stay safe and well.  
 
Mr Alexander 
 

 

HOME WORKING HEROES OF THE WEEK 
 
RE 
 

Aaron Newsam (Year 8), Jasmine Coomber (Year 9) , Alistair Bell, Paige 
McNulty, Euan Waite and Aimee Baldan (Year 10) for their fantastic work.  
 

DRAMA 
 

Eva Grist and Gwendolyn Sheehan (Year 9) who have both produced fantastic 
coursework for their Drama GCSE. Both have made highly detailed, well 
researched and critical pieces of work that will stand them in good stead for Year 10. 
 

HUMANITIES 
 

Aimee Baldan (Year 10) has been working really hard, her work is always submitted and she writes polite and 
professional emails.  
 

Reece Long, Niamh Parker and Alexander Walters (Year 10) have also been completing really good work at home too.  
 

Sophia Walsh, Sienna Bean and Joshua Stockton (Year 9) for their consistent effort towards their Geography work.  
 

MFL 
 

Sophia Bryant (Year 8) created a beautiful poster about Costa Rica for our new competition.  It contains accurate 
information and great illustrations! 
 

SCIENCE 
 

Sadie Jenkins (Year 10) for her additional work on her theory of The Big Bang and the start of the Universe! 
 

Sam Potten (Year 9) for his amazing work on how the 3-pin plug works. 
 

Alfie Taylor (Year 10) for his consistent and excellent work in biology. Alfie is redoing Educake quizzes until he gets all 
questions correct, wow! 
 

FOOD AND NUTRITION 
 

Rebecca Ansell (Year 9), her work for Food is always neat and on time and her scores for the quizzes on SMHW are 
always above 80% - well done Rebecca. 
 

Aimee Baldan, Alice Cobbin, Ava Daneshmand, Zaira Lawrence, Paige McNulty and Grace Woodhams (Year 10) for 
consistently submitting work that is of a high quality. 

 
 

 
 
 

Hero 



HOME WORKING HEROES OF THE WEEK (Cont) 
 
MATHS 
 

The following children in 9S2 have a 100% record of task completion with excellent results: 
Amal Bazzar, Kacey Breach-Finch, Vimbikai Chituwu, Emily Dansie-Smith, Samuel Dyke, George Evered, Lucie Hather, 
Lauren Hunt,  Alexa Hyde, Sophie Jackson, Abigail Kennedy, Jessica Leary, Eleanor March, Scarlett Richards,       
Oliver-Scotland Brown, Anya Sedgwick, Eva Smallman, Jennifer Smith and Rosie Tiller. Well done to you all. 
 

CREATIVE IMEDIA 
 

Brooke Boxall (Year 9) for her excellent effort and detail in Creative iMedia. 
 

COMPUTER SCIENCE 
 
Sidney Hayes (Year 7) for his excellent design work on the topic of developing resources for young people during 
lockdown. 
 

Robert Sherriff (Year 7) for his detailed and thoroughly thought through mind map and mood board for his Year 7 project. 
 

Well done to all of our heroes this week and the rest of the school for continuing to work hard at home. 
 

 
FOOD TECHNOLOGY 

 
Last week, using a live demonstration by me, I set the Year 7 and 8s the challenge of making 
either fruit or cheese scones.  I have really enjoyed seeing the pictures that the children have 
sent in of their final results! They have all looked delicious and I am sure their families enjoyed 
them immensely. 
 
Here are some of the children I would like to congratulate: 
 
Year 7 
 

7TD 7SC 7RC 7RD 7TA 7SB 

Claudia D’Angelo 
Noah Harding 
Luke Hyde 
 

Isabella Cserenyecz 
Jack Dewey 
Owen Haacke 
Amy Hedges 
Afua Larbi-Yeboa 
Thomas Wilkinson 
 

Dominic Jacques 
Ava Madsen 
 

Lucy Bond 
Libby Finnigan 
Sidney Hayes 
Paige Hyett 
Alfie Lodge 
Mia Luckins 
Ben O’Reilly 
Evie Pawlowicz 
James Turnbull 
Ethan Ward 

Zain Gardiner 
Archie Harrap 
Joe Patey 
Rafe Stevenson 
 

Maya Bibby 
William Blair 
Ella- Rose Davidson 
Lois Humphreys 
Ania Krystowczyk 
Alister Millar 
 

 
Year 8 
 

8TC 8RC 8SD 8TA 

Jamie Ford 
 

Amy Dunlop 
Emma Shaw 

Alex Knowles 
Lizzie Shepherd 

Leah Joyce 
James Francis 
Chloe Fuchs 
Charlie Pettipher 
Sarah Tames 
Noa White 

 
Thank you  
 
 Mrs Whitehead 
..... and keep baking! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
FOOD TECHNOLOGY 
 

Harry Roberts (Year 8) 
 

Harry has been very busy baking during this lockdown period. Harry has been taking 
orders from family members. He has been making a menu for them to choose from. 
So far he has made scones, carrot cake, lemon drizzle cake, chocolate cake and 
victoria sandwich. The overall favourites were lemon drizzle cake and carrot cake. 
 

Well done Harry for all of your efforts! 
 

Reported by 
 

Mrs Whitehead 
 

 
SOCIOLOGY 
 

This week the children studying Sociology in Years 9 and 10 have been looking into the Black Lives 
Matter protests. We have been amazed at the quality of work that has been produced. The passion 
and zeal shown by our children has been staggering. We have received poems, artwork, essays 
and heartfelt pieces of work that once again show that our children are engaged in current events, 
and they often produce content that is mature, informed and thought provoking. Bertram Bramham 
wrote that these protests are helping to "change the norms and values of our societies". Anya 
Sedgwick wrote that racism is like a traffic jam in that it prevents society from getting where it needs 
to go. These children also produced notable contributions: 
 

Year 9 

 Eva Peters 

 Sam Potten 

 Eleanor Warner 

 Erin Cosens 

  Nyah Fisher 

 Jessica Leary 

Year 10 

  Niamh Parker 

  Tilleigh Brubaker 

 Jamie Bunn 

  Madeline Howland 

  Ruby Church 

 Alisha Haider 

An excellent poem written by Erin Cosens as part of her Sociology work: 
 

Black Lives Matter  
 

Red and blue lights cover them like a body bag. 
If only the men in blue had the decency to not let it end up this bad. 
"I can't breathe" said Eric Garner eleven times in 2014. 
It has happened again. 
"I can't breathe" said George Floyd in May of this year. 
 

If you care more about the lootings than the lives that have been lost, 
Or if you worry more about the protests than the men that have been shot, 
Ignorance does NOT equate to lack of empathy, 
You are part of the problem and this movement will let you see. 
 

You post "I'm not racist" but what does that do? 
You may be white but we need to help too. 
This isn't a # or a trend, it is a revolution and this movement will let you see, 
Black Lives Matter, let people live free. 
 



ARTWORK 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Year 9 Textiles – Developing Pattern 
and Weave 

Kayla Pascoe 

Erin Cosens 

Luella Hickman Sophie Jackson 

Year 9 Art – 
Developing their 
projects 
independently Francesca Manrow 

Emily Gobin 



ARTWORK 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 10 
Textiles – 
Producing 
some 
stunning 
work at 
home. 

Year 10 Art – Producing some exciting 
pieces of work 

Hayley Driskell 

Josephine Davie 
Ellie Shopland 

Angelina Else 

Sadie Jenkins 
Beatrice Houghton 

Madeline Hart 

Tilleigh Brubaker 

Alice Cobbin 



ARTIST OF THE WEEK 
 
IOANA OPREA AND JOSHUA ANDERSON 
 
Ioana has been working very hard at home, here she has been looking at the work of Vincent van Gogh and Monet. 
Ioana has really focused on meeting deadlines and working at a good pace. Here you can see her responses and digital 
ideas. We are so proud of your progress Ioana.  Well done. 
 

     
 
Joshua has made this op art piece using procreate. I think you would agree         
it definitely plays tricks with your eyes! It even looks like it’s moving.  A very 
clever piece Joshua well done.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OD TECHNLO 

YEAR 7 AND YEAR 8 DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Joe Year 7 

Sophia Year 7 

Nila Year 7 
Matty Year 8 

Amy Year 8 

In Design & Technology 
Year 7 and 8 were set a 
challenge to come up 
with a design for either a 
hat or some other form of 
keeping their distance 
when out and about with 
their friends to help 
remember the 2m rule. 
Here are some of their 
fantastic creations 



YEAR 7 AND YEAR 8 DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY (Cont) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Catelyn Year 8 

Freddie Year 7 

Emma Year 8 

Kira Year 7 

Leanie Year 8 

Oliver Year 7 

Joe Year 7 

Vincent Year 8 

Sophie Year 7 

Nicholas Year 8 

James Year 8 



Jude Auckloo 

The Magic Egg 
Experiment 
 
 

YEAR 7 AND YEAR 8 SCIENCE 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the fantastic Year 7 and 8 Scientists who once again, have demonstrated marvellous work.  
 
Thank you, Mrs Hudson 

 
 Finding Colours - 

Chromatography 
 
 

Holly Maclennan 
Afua Larbi-Yeboa 

Jacob Mills Sophia Bryant 

Claudia D’Angelo 

Henry Robinson 

Emma Shaw 

Fred Mason 



SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES 
 

This term we will be running weekly assemblies for the whole school. The 
children will receive a link to the weekly assembly every Monday via Show My 
Homework. 
 

This week’s assembly is on the topic of “Commitment” and can be viewed on the link below. Please paste the link into 
your web browser if you have any difficulty accessing the assembly. 
  

https://www.loom.com/share/99adcd7ef9234002b07717dfa28cfaf7 
 

 
CAREERS 

 
The next week of career talks from a variety of professionals online through Speakers for Schools 
starts on Monday 15

th
 June. For more information regarding the speakers and to access the talks 

please visit the link below. 
  
https://www.speakersforschools.org/inspiration/vtalks/upcoming-vtalks/ 
 

DATE SPEAKER INFO 
Mon 15

th
 June 

10am 
  

Baroness Lola Young, Independent Life Peer & 
Consultant 

Baroness Lola Young is joining SFS to share her life 
lessons and advice with a KS3/S1-3 audience and to 
discuss the importance of the arts in society. 

Mon 15
th

 June  
2pm 
  

Julian Baggini, Editor-in-Chief, The 
Philosophers' Magazine 

Join Julian Baggini, Editor-in-Chief, The Philosophers' 
Magazine to explore the philosophy of personal identity – 
what makes us who we are. This VTalk would suit KS5/ 
S5-6 and those who are interested in Philosophy. 

Tues 16
th

 June 
10am  
 

Dan Snow, Historian and Broadcaster Why History matters? Join us as historian, author and 
broadcaster Dan Snow discusses the importance of 
studying history and the lessons you can learn. 

Wed 17
th

 June 
2pm 
  

Dean Beswick, Film and animation company 
founder, Gorilla Gorilla! 

Film and animation company founder Dean Beswick is 
joining us for this virtual talk to discuss his career as a 
producer and commercial filmmaker, sharing his top 3 life 
lessons to help you prepare for your future. 

Thurs 18
th

 June 
2pm 
 

In collaboration with Penguin Talks: Mohsin 
Zaidi, Criminal Barrister and Lawyer & Jessica 
Kellgren-Fozard, YouTuber and disability & 
LGBTQ activist  

Criminal barrister and author of A Dutiful Boy: A Memoir of 
a Gay Muslim’s Journey to Acceptance, Mohsin Zaidi, 
joins Youtuber and disability & LGBTQ activist, Jessica 
Kellgren-Fozard, to discuss their intersectionality and how 
we can embrace our identity. 

Fri 19
th
 June  

10am 
  

Charlotte Stacey, Head of UK Apprenticeships 
Programme, BP 

Interested in learning about apprenticeships? Join us as 
Charlotte Stacey, Head of UK Apprenticeships Programme 
with BP discusses the practicalities of apprenticeships, 
how they’re structured, the benefits of completing an 
apprenticeship and the opportunities that exist at BP. 

 

 

 
 

https://mail.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=CNInJRyAaPPgeLt2z_xdiMEkcqyzJ3DLj029h31iZeVskfS1dgzYCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.loom.com%2fshare%2f99adcd7ef9234002b07717dfa28cfaf7
https://mail.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=8iPW9kUzKGRRQJSfL8Ymc7tyB_7G4O-X68JToMAlczDhpH4UL_7XCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.speakersforschools.org%2finspiration%2fvtalks%2fupcoming-vtalks%2f


PSHE 

 
Did you know that a change in the law means that all secondary schools are required to teach 
Health, Relationships and Sex Education from September 2020? We understand that naturally, 
you may have some questions and concerns about this and we welcome them. Parents and carers, 
please submit your views here: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PSHERSE1  
 
 

 
WEEKLY WELL-BEING FOCUS 

 
Every Monday, visit the Notice Board on SMHW for a Weekly Well-Being Focus. 
We are committed to ensuring that we continue to support you and your child with their studies 
and pastoral care, whilst Reigate school is closed. Every Monday on SMHW Notice Board, all 
children will receive a single-paged power-point that will focus on one element of their well-
being. Included will be interesting facts to discuss with your child and a task to try at home, 
based on the weekly topic. We hope you keep well and find this a useful resource during this 
time. – PSHE Department 

 
 

 
MFL MONOPLY COMPETITION 

  
The MFL department are running a competition based around a Monopoly board.  We would like you to create a 
colourful, eye-catching poster of all your answers, as you move around the Monopoly board.  You can use the internet to 
find out the information. Full details and copies of the Monopoly boards for French and Spanish can be found on Show 
My Homework. 
 

Once completed, please submit your entries via email to Mrs Monnery  J.monnery@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk before 
Friday 17

th
 July.  We will award 10 achievement points for the top three entries. 

 

 

 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PSHERSE1
mailto:J.monnery@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk


OUR CHANGING WORLD PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION 
 

Photography Competition 2020 
 

This week I would like to invite all Reigate School 
children, parents/ carers and staff members to 
take part in the photography competition 
organised by the Royal Society of Biology.  
 

‘Our changing world’ is the theme of the 
competition in 2020. Life on Earth is dynamic and we 
invite you to capture these transformations. 
 

Your photograph could illustrate the changes which 
occur within nature, including metamorphosis and 
shifts from young to adult. You might wish to depict 
how habitats develop during ecological succession, 
how wildlife adapts, or the impacts humans have on 
nature. We also welcome entries that explore this 
theme at the cellular, genetic and molecular level, 
exploring how life can change at a variety of different 
scales. 
 

Prizes 

 Photographer of the Year (18 and over) - £1,000 top prize  

 Young Photographer of the Year (under 18) - £500 top prize 

Rules 

 Each entrant may enter up to three photographs into the competition. 

 Images should be high resolution JPEG or PNG files and no larger than 10MB in size. 

Deadline: Friday 24th July 2020. 

Please click below for more details and how to apply: 
https://www.rsb.org.uk/get-involved/rsb-competitions/photography-competition 
 

Children please do not forget to email your photos to me too for a Reigate School Biology display.        
 

Thank you  
 

Mrs Hudson 
 
 

 
DRAMA QUIZ 

 

The winners of this week’s Drama 'Race to 100%' quiz 
are....   

 

    

 

 
                               
                                                                                                         
                                                          
 

Congratulations to all those who took part and see you for the quiz next week! 
                                                                      Mr Kirby and Mr Jones 
 

Year 7: Year 8: Year 9:   Year 10:                                Year 11:                             
Henry Clark 
Dylan Cross  
Louie Frear 
Jack Dewey 
Jessica Green 
Sidney Hayes 
Joseph Fitzpatrick 
Oliver Clements 
Zack Ewington 

 

Maddy Friday 
Jack Besley 
Luke Arnell 
Spiros Hatjimarkou 
Alex Knowles 
Dheyona Rajendra 
Sophia Bryant 
Zoe Byrne 
Maya Chan 

 

Faye Curtis 
Sophia Walsh 
Kelcie Powell 

India Whitton 
Emily Hill 
Holly Howell 

India Rogers 

https://www.rsb.org.uk/get-involved/rsb-competitions/photography-competition


HEGARTYMATHS 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
clocked up the most learning hours on HegartyMaths this 
week. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Top Correct Answers 5
th
 June – 12

th
 June 

 
Year 7 

 

Daisy Wells 
Alister Millar 
Alfie Lodge 

Evie Maidment 
Alexander Jarman 

Kira Lieven 
Lucy Wastell 
Oliver Elmes 
Orla Marsh 
Ethan Ward 

 
Year 8 

 
Seb Hooper 

Lizzie Shepherd 
Emilia Marriott 
Casey Stone 
Anna Mitchell 
Izzie Sheehan 
Maddy Friday 
Ella Critchlow 

Tom Lucas 
Samuel Stapley 

 
Year 9 

 
Jessica Sturgeon 

Emily Dansie-Smith 
Harrison Jeffery 

Milly Eade 
Lucy Mascall 
Zain Leach 

Kayla O'Neill 
Gracie Budgen 
Alex Cheung 

Ava-Grace Markwick 

 
Year 10 

 
Alice Cobbin 
Alfie Taylor 

Jason Chapman 
Alistair Bell 

Elliot Johnston 

Jacob Dewar 
Sam Sherwin 
James Musk 

Samuel Garvey 
Ella Sherlock 

 
EDUCAKE 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
clocked up the most learning hours on Educake this week. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Top Correct Answers 5
th
 June – 12

th
 June  

 
Year 7  

 

Claudia D’Angelo 
Keifer Nicholas 
Nila Nasekhian 

Emma Dewar-Smith 
Zack Ewington 

Muhammad Mustaf Javaid 
Millie Dyke 
Adile Yavuz 

Owen Haacke 
Amy Bloomfield 

 
Year 8 

 

Jessica Scriven 
Nandini Joshi 
Oscar Leary 
Ben Lowther 
Finley Taylor 
Ollie Bixley 
Ricco Patel 

Maddy Friday 
Emily MacKenzie 

Oscar Yermo 

 
Year 9 

 

Lucy Mascall 
Cailen Harrap 

Francesca Sidir 
Alfie Vodden 

Gracie Budgen 
Sam Potten 
Adam Atkins 

Cameron Rose 
Marianne Salmon 

Alex Cheung 

 
Year 10 

 

Mimi Tinn Williams 
Ella-Mai Turtle 

Thomas Goodbourn 
Veronika Ramm 

Ella Bryant 
Mia Ferrao 
Emily Bixley 

Robbie Davies 
Rushil Patel 

Jacob Charlton 
 

 
TASSOMAI 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
clocked up the most learning hours on Tassomai this 
week. 
 
 

 
 
 

Top Correct Answers 5
th
 June – 12

th
 June 

 
Year 7 

 

Olivia Thompson 
Charlie Marsden 

Summer Leuchter-Stevens 
Derren Mitchell-Belton 

Rafe Stevenson 
Afua Larbi-Yeboa 
James Turnbull 
Mason Searle 

Henry Gardener 
Frankie Lynn 

 
Year 8 

 
Madeleine Powell 
Tilly Richardson 

Leian Wye 
Nandini Joshi 

Sophia Crabtree 
Jay Lloyd 

Oscar Yermo 
Matthew Ainsworth 

Jake Holmes-Williams 

Luke Arnell 

 
Year 9 

 

Alex Cheung 
Amelia Macpherson 
Theo Perry-Brown 

Zain Leach 
Nyah Fisher 
Thomas Foot 

Oscar Nott 
Louis Jackson 

Jamie Cattermole 
Jack Dempsey 

 
Year 10 

 
Thomas Goodbourn 
Alexander Walters 

Harry Fripp 
Bertram Bramham 

Paige Barlow 
Erin Cato 

Nikita Izbrodin 

 



VOCAB EXPRESS 

The MFL team are so impressed with the Vocab Express 
achievements.   Little and often is the most effective way 
to learn vocabulary in a foreign language.  Keep up the 
great work! 
 

 
 
 

5
th
 June – 12

th
 June Challenge – Congratulations to the following children: 

 
Year 7 

 

Muhammad Mustaf Javaid – 1,280 

Charlie Marsden - 720 
James Turnbull - 240 
Poppy Packham - 210 
Rafe Stevenson - 200 

 

 
Year 8 

 
Finley Taylor – 1,430 
Tristyn Bean – 1,300 

Tilly Richardson - 1225 
Oscar Leary - 545 

Nandini Joshi - 540 
 

 
Year 9 

 
Anya Sedgwick – 1,540 

Alfie Jane - 45 

 

 
Year 10 

 
Thomas Goodbourn - 330 

Kathleen Mills - 300 
Mia Ferrao - 140 

 

 
CAREERS 

 

 
 
 



 
NOTICES 

 

 
 
 

 
St Matthews Primary School, Redhill would like to share with you a parent talk via zoom on Behaviour, Learning and 
Trust which will take place at 8.15pm on Thursday 9th July.  The talk will be delivered by author, SENCo and mother 
of three boys - Ali McClure.  Please click on the link below for more information and ticket purchase. 
 
 https://billetto.co.uk/e/behaviour-learning-and-trust-tickets-408102/   
(If this link does not work for you - please try copying and pasting it into your google search bar). 
 
 

 
NOTICES  

 
For children aged between 11 and 19 there is a ChatHealth Service available 
provided by the Surrey School Nursing Service. 

 
For more information please visit the website  
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/ChatHealth 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
COMMUNITY HELPLINE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Surrey County Council have set up a new community helpline to direct families to services that can help during the 
coronavirus pandemic.  
 
This community phone line is here for two things: 
 
- To help direct residents who need support, if friends and family are unable to help with such things as picking up 
shopping, prescription collections or having someone who can be a telephone friend, and other services that can help. 
 
- To provide advice on where to register your offer of help to support your community. 
 
Community Helpline number: 0300 200 1008 (Monday to Friday: 8am to 6pm, Saturday and Sunday: 10am to 2pm)  
 
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/people-and-community/emergency-planning-and-community-safety/coronavirus/community-
support/need-help 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://mail.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=nyIbjLKa-UyNFO8fD161Zyc3BfvTRO-EIePEJNsajska3onF6Q3YCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fbilletto.co.uk%2fe%2fbehaviour-learning-and-trust-tickets-408102%2f
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https://mail.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=0hSx3haFgVsAy8AT_hnuKKvh_qE7KROyF2jpu0rA4ytQfqQIx9fXCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.surreycc.gov.uk%2fpeople-and-community%2femergency-planning-and-community-safety%2fcoronavirus%2fcommunity-support%2fneed-help


 
STARLINE 
 

StarLine is a national home learning helpline offering expert 
information and advice to parents and carers. 
 

StarLine advisers are qualified teachers and education and parenting 
experts from schools, trusts and national organisations. They work in 
different types of schools, in different towns, and cities and have 
different subject specialisms.  They all understand the challenges of 
home learning and want to help parents and carers support their 
children’s learning. 
  
StarLine can help parents and carers in the following ways: 
  

 By providing access to a team of qualified teachers, education and parenting experts. 

 By focussing on providing practical ideas, support and reassurance. 

 By offering tips, techniques and resources to enable parents to give their children the support they need to 

continue learning while schools are closed. 

 By supporting family wellbeing and mental health. 

 By covering all phases of education and subjects plus behaviour, pupil wellbeing and SEND. 

StarLine is available to parents and carers of children from all schools nationwide. Free, confidential advice is available 
six days a week by phoning the StarLine team on 0330 313 9162. For more information, visit https://www.starline.org.uk/ 
or follow @StarLineSupport on Twitter. 

 
NOTICES 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.starline.org.uk/
https://mail.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=OtAJyqR4StL1HKpX8Gs-DciybDhaMxFzpMk3_MSqPIl1EadWlurXCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2ftwitter.com%2fStarLineSupport


 
ONLINE SAFETY AT HOME 

 
#OnlinesafetyAtHome has been created by the 
NCA-CEOP ThinkuKnow Education Team to 
support parents and carers during COVID-19 and 
the closure of schools. 
 

Each fortnight, a new home activity pack is 
released with simple 15 minute activities parents 
and carers can do with their child to support their online safety at home. For more information and to access the activity 
packs please visit the website below. 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
 

Parent Info is a collaboration between Parent Zone and NCA-CEOP, providing support and guidance for parents and 
carers related to the digital world from leading experts and organisations. Specific articles have been created for Parent 
Info to support families during this difficult time. For more information and to access articles please visit the website 
below. 
 

Parent Info 
 

 
SAFEGUARDING 

 

 

 
Thinkuknow is an education programme from the National Crime Agency’s CEOP 
Command.  Since 2006, Thinkuknow has been keeping children and young people safe by 
providing education about sexual abuse and sexual exploitation.  Thinkuknow is unique.  It 
is underpinned by the latest intelligence about child sex offending from CEOP Command.  
Thinkuknow aims to ensure that everyone has access to this practical information – 
children, young people, their parents and carers and the professionals who work with them.  
Alongside the Thinkuknow website the programme provides educational resources, 
including films, cartoons and lesson plans, to help parent/carers and professionals raise 
young people’s awareness.   https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
 

 
CAREERS 

 

CAREERS GUIDANCE 
 

We have a careers section on the school website which contains useful information regarding college open events, up 
and coming careers events at Reigate School, details regarding apprenticeships and how to search and apply for them 
along with links to useful websites. There is also a link to a quiz which is fun to take and will give children an idea of what 
kind of careers will suit their personalities. Go to Academic-Careers or Academic-Option at post 16 for details of local 
college open events.  Below are some other very useful websites which have plenty of information regarding further 
education, apprenticeships and careers choices plus interview techniques and many other tips. 
 
 

www.barclayslifeskills.com 
 

www.apprenticeships.org.uk www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk 

 
 
www.notgoingtouni.co.uk 

 

www.icould.com 
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